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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

“Hi, please can you send me a copy of the video played to jurors to instruct them on what they can and cannot do during their jury service. 

Thanks.”

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you. A link to the video shown to jurors at the start of their jury service can be found on the gov.uk website at https://www.gov.uk/jury-service/questions-about-jury-service. You will see that there is a link to the video sharing website YouTube, where the video can be viewed. 
